
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 July 2007 

7. LOUISSON PLACE – PROPOSED MOBILITY PARKING SPACE 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval to install a mobility parking space on Louisson Place, 

outside the Opawa Primary School. 
 
 The Board resolved : 

 
 (a) That the parking of vehicles be restricted to vehicles displaying an operation mobility card only 

on the west side of Louisson Place, commencing at a point 154 metres south of the Ford Road 
intersection and extending 6 metres in a southerly direction. 

 
 (b) That the Board be advised if repeated infringement notices were being issued, so as to enable 

a review to be undertaken by the Board of the mobility parking space. 
 
 


